
 

Welcome to grades JP-2 at Sandy Lake Academy! 

 

Thank you for choosing to send your child to Sandy Lake Academy for the 2025-2026 school 

year.  

We are looking forward to working with you and your child in reaching their full potential. 

We will have many wonderful experiences and opportunities to learn and grow in the days 

ahead. As you are looking ahead to September please keep in mind the following things: 

 

 

On the First Day of School Everyone Needs to Bring: 

✓ 2 boxes of zip-lock type bags  (1 Medium and 1 Large Sized) 

✓ 2 packs each plastic forks and spoons for emergencies (please still send in lunchbox when needed) 

✓ 2 box of tissues AND 2 rolls of paper towels (no toilet paper, please) 

✓ 2 containers of disinfecting wipes 

✓ White or non-marking soled indoor shoes that are to be left at school. *If your child does not know 

how to tie their shoes please send them with velcro shoes or laces that don’t need to be tied.  

✓ Set of computer headphones (grades 1-2 only) for our Math and Language Arts Program 

✓ Change of clothes (these are to be kept in their backpack for emergencies). 

 

See you all on September 2nd, 2025. 

 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Brunets (JP/P) & Mrs. Cherenfant (1/2) 

 


